
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Hannah Herrmann    Chair of Governors: Mr Roy Jackson 

Hodge Hill College, Bromford Road, Birmingham, B36 8HB   Tel: 0121 783 7807   Email: enquiry@hodgehill.bham.sch.uk   Web: www.hodgehill.bham.sch.uk 
 

 

 
4 July 2022 

 
Twycross Zoo – 14 July 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child has been selected to attend Twycross Zoo on 14 July 2022. This educational visit is aimed at helping pupils to develop more 
knowledge about animal adaptations and ecology which are linked to their Year 9 topics and also their GCSE content; they will gain 
an understanding of how each organism is adapted to its environment and how human activities can impact on the various ecosystems 
around the globe. This will be a stimulating, information-packed day featuring a series of talks guaranteed to enthuse, inform and 
inspire. The day will give the students opportunities to see species that they may not have seen before or even heard about before. 
  

Date: Thursday 14 July 2022 
Timings: Depart from school at 9:00am 

Arrive back to school at 2:30pm 
Venue: Twycross Zoo, East Midland Zoological Society, Burton Rd, Atherstone, CV9 3PX 
Travel: Coach 
Staff: Mr Bampton, Mr Ahmed & Mrs Henderson 
Food: Pupils will be required to bring a packed lunch with them or money to purchase lunch at the theme park 

Pupils entitled to Free School Meals will receive a packed lunch from the school 
Cost: Free 
Clothing: Full school uniform  
Insurance: The City Council covers all legal liability of the Council to young people on the visit but does not provide personal 

accident cover where the Council has no liability.  A full risk assessment for the entire trip has been completed by the 
school 

 

 
To secure a place for your child on this trip, you must complete the consent form via ParentPay by 12 July 2022. To do this, you must 
activate your ParentPay account using the details provided to you via email. Any consent forms received after 12 July 2022 will not be 
processed and pupils will not be permitted to attend this trip.   
 
The Trip Leader reserves the right to remove any pupil from the trip if their behaviour in school is unsafe or concerning.  

 
Should you have any questions or would like to know further information, please call me on 0121 783 7807. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

D Bampton  
Mr D Bampton  
Teacher of Science  
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